
 
 
 
 

Subject:- Admission in Higher Education for Class 12 Students Session 2023-24. 

SPS/1362/2024                      23rd March, 2024 

 

 

Dear Parent 

 

As desired by Directorate of Education, every student of Class 12 appearing for Board Exam 

in March 2024 is required to register for the Common University Entrance Test (CUET) for 

admission in higher education. The information for how many students have registered for 

the same is to be provided to the Directorate of Education. 

  

Please submit the required information in the Google Form latest by 26th March, 2024. The 

link for submitting the information is provided below: 
  

 

https://forms.gle/jN68SfoaqSXaF7iD8 

 
 
Regards 
 
 
Priyanka Barara 
Principal 
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